
2nd May, 2021

Dear Neighbours, 
 
Welcome to our first newsletter. 

At our February 2023 meeting, we agreed to support the
Primary School Citizenship Awards for the third year, the
Local Community Patrol and the Newlands Foodbank.

We are also finalising a number of new projects including
refreshing our website and some community activities. We
will share the progress with you as we move along.  

The NPPA Electronic sign on Newlands Road is not working
at the moment but we have got someone working on
fixing it. We hope it will be fixed soon.

If you live in Newlands, Paparangi or Woodridge, you are
welcome to come along and contribute at our committee
meetings. We meet online on first Tuesday of the month
from February to November. Send us your details and email
address and we will send the Zoom link to our next
meeting.

If you are unable to attend, you can get in touch with our
Committee listed here by emailing to: 
newlandspaparangiprogressive@gmail.com

Please keep an eye out for our next newsletter which will
be published next month.  

Thank you
Jim Bishop
President, NPPA

News from the Newlands Paparangi Progressive Association

 COMMUNITY NEWS

COMMITTEE

www.newlands.org.nz newlandspaparangiprogressive@gmail.com

President:

Jim Bishop

Vice President:

Leighsah Rawiri

Secretary/Treasurer:

Marianne Bishop MNZM

Members:

Te Wai Keepa

Peter Gilberd

Ruchika Jayatilaka

Heather McCaskill

March  2023

Don't forget to check our facebook page for latest news -  
https://www.facebook. com/groups/newlandsnz/  
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